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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
8 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Homework and Reading Club 
 
Every Monday lunchtime we will be operating a voluntary homework and reading club in the library.  
This will be from 12.30 – 1.30 and will be supervised by Miss Bowman.  If children are given 
homework at a different time of the week and wish to complete it on a Monday at the club, teachers 
will be flexible to support the arrangement. 
 
Harvest Assemblies 
 
Harvest Assemblies are as follows:- 
 

Monday 14 October 9:15 - 9:45am 

9:45 -10:15am 

EYFS Harvest Assembly 

KS1 Harvest Assembly  

Wednesday 16 October 9:15am 

9:45am 

Larch/Holly Harvest Assembly 

Maple/Oak Harvest Assembly 

 
Any donations of fresh, packaged or tinned goods would be gratefully accepted.  Please send any 
donations to school by the end of Friday 11 October.  Fresh goods to be brought to school on 
Monday morning.  All donations should go to the main office.  After the assemblies we will be 
donating the items to the Wansbeck Food Bank. 
 
Book Fair 
 
The book fair starts on Monday 14 October at 3.15pm in the school hall and will run all week after 
school. If you wish to purchase any books at the fair you must use the QR code supplied.  
 
Term Time Holidays 
 
A reminder that under the new attendance regulations that came into force on 19 August, I am 
unable to grant requests for term time holidays. 
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Cycling and Scooting to School 
 
While we love to see the children coming to school by bike and scooter, please remember that they 
should be pushed and not ridden on the yard at the start and end of the school day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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